Squantum Elementary, in conjunction with the Parent
Teacher Organization (PTO), is asking for your support!

We are asking each family to pay the yearly PTO dues
(suggested dues of $25/family) so that we can continue to
provide our children with educational field trips, in-house
assemblies, curriculum enhancements, etc.

Please make checks payable to Squantum PTO
or
Venmo @ SquantumElementary-PTO

*Include your students name and homeroom teacher in description™

Families who pay their
PTO dues by

Friday, Sept 24, 2021
will be entered into a

drawing to win a basket
full of Squantum swag!

Email: ptosquantum@gmail.com http://www.squantumpto.com Facebook: Squantum PTO



